
 

English: Receiving and Responding to Information 

We will be learning how we can obtain information from a variety of texts and 

continue to further develop our speaking and listening skills through 

participating and contributing to conversations.  

Mathematics: Money 

We will be using both coins and notes to make given totals and work out change 

in whole pounds from amounts up to £20. We will begin to transfer our skills 

when learning how to use a budget. 

Science: Earth and Space 

We will be learning about our solar system and galaxies. We will learn facts 

about the sun and planets and gain a better understanding about the scale of 

our universe.  

Computing: Introduction into Social Media 

We will be recapping on how we can stay safe online and why this is important 

to do so. 

PSHE: Mental Health and Well-being 

We will be discussing what is meant by good mental health and participate in 

activities that contribute to good mental health. 

Life skills: Participation in Baking 

We will be using utensils and equipment whilst participating in several baking 

sessions to produce baked goods. 

Creative Media: Introduction into Photography and Animation 

We will be using a device to capture photographs and create a stop motion 

animation by taking photographs or using computer software. 

Wednesday: PE  

If you have any concerns please feel to contact me via the school office. 

As always, many thanks for your continued support and here’s to another 

successful half-term 😊 

Team Maple. 

Claire Amos, Emma Cox and Henry 
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